
CHARLES KERLEE PHOTOGRAPHIC ILLUSTRATION

146 EAST 5 6 t h STREET, NEW YORK 2 2, N. Y . • TEL. PLAZA 9-8340

May 17, 1951

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico. 
Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you so much for your very excellent 
cooperation in making the Plymouth photos. We are 
planning to use two of your second day's photographs 
by putting them together - the ones with the cattle 
in them.

I am sorry about the weather, but certainly 
no one can control that and in spite of it, we did 
make the deadline.

Will you please send me your bill, with an 
itemized account of your expenses.

If at any time I 
I will certainly do so.

can send you some other work,

Thank you again,

CK/J

P.S. Just received the two model releases you sent with your letter 
Am not sure whether these are acceptable to my client. Could 
you possibly get the two men, Earl Vance and Jody McDonald 
to sign two copies each of my releases enclosed herewith.


